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300-D2

ES=F FW: CEEE&EUY)OSEAL Forum 2021 is canceled

From: Oseal [mailto:oseal@lionsclubs.org]

Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 10:43 AM

Cc: PacificAsian; Merz, Yoshiko; Bae, Jinhee; Min, Gyu-Won
Subject: RE: OSEAL Forum 2021 is canceled

This message is sent as BCC to the registered email addresses of : International Directors-CA5, LCIF
Trustees-CA5, GAT Regional Area Leaders, District Governors of Single Districts 204 and 303, Council
Chairpersons of MD300, 300D,301,308,310, 330-337, 354-356, office of CCLC, and Coordinator Lions-
CAS

Dear Constitutional Area 5 OSEAL leaders,

| am writing on behalf of the OEC and the 2021 OSEAL Forum Organizing Committee Chairperson to
inform you that the 2021 OSEAL Forum scheduled to be held in Jeju island, Korea, is now officially
canceled.

The health and safety of the members continues to be the highest priority. Because of language
barriers and other considerations, no virtual OSEAL Forum is being discussed at this time. Several
OSEAL-wide virtual seminars or events on specific topics, such as GAT and Campaign 100, in place of
the Area Forum, might be considered later.

The 2022 OSEAL Forum will be held in Jeju, and the 1% Steering Committee Meeting for this Forum is
currently scheduled to be held on February 22, 2022 in Jeju. The details for the 1** Steering meeting
will be announced later. The schedule of the 2022 OSEAL Forum will be confirmed at this meeting.

The subsequent OSEAL Forums, to be held in Manila and Pattaya, will be moved to 2023 and 2024
respectively.

Please kindly share this information with your Lions members. We hope that the 1% Steering
Committee Meeting in Jeju can be the opportunity where OSEAL leaders can get together in-person.

Thank you and kind regards,

Yoshiko Merz — Regional Manager

Lions Clubs International

OSEAL Coordinating Office Tokyo
Phone:+81-3-4589-5012
Mobile:+1-630-272-5862/+81-80-4955-4329
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